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10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 MRC Experience Day 
 
Midhurst Rother College (MRC) have invited your child(ren) as part of their transition 
from primary to secondary school to a Year 6 MRC Experience Day on Wednesday 22nd 
September.  
 
Your child(ren) will be taking part in a range of team-building activities, networking with 
their peers and getting to know the staff at MRC. This event lasts all day, and in order 
not to inconvenience you, we will hire another minibus and we will drop off and collect 
your child(ren), so they can attend this event at Midhurst Rother College. Miss 
Pennicotte-Henrie and Mrs Gill will accompany the children during the day.  Should you 
wish for your child not to attend this event, they will work with our year five children in 
school for the day.  
 
Children should wear their usual school uniform, take a packed lunch and a water-
bottle.  
 
Please complete and return the attached form and return it to the school office by 
Friday 17th September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

MRC Experience Day on Wednesday 22nd September 2021 
 
I would like my child ________________ to attend the MRC Experience Day on 
Wednesday 22nd September.   
 
I do not want my child ______________________ to attend the MRC Experience Day. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………..date…………………… 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

